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“iCare at Christmas – Kindness without limits” Campaign 2020. 

Kindness, Always … 

Last year, with public and corporate support we delivered over 500 presents (toys, personal care 

items, clothes, etc) to family shelters, Women’s aid, youth centres across Northern Ireland and in the 

greater Dublin area. 

This year, it is our aim to double this and deliver 1000 presents for those in most 

need on Christmas morning.  

2020 has been a challenging and extraordinary year to date.  With the health and safety of its 

amazing team and volunteers as priority, the iCare committee made the difficult decision not to go 

ahead with its annual 19-night Christmas extravaganza Santa’s Gatelodge in Milford.   This has had a 

critical impact on our charity and its ability to fundraise.   

Despite this, the iCare team are committed to making iCare at Christmas a real success this year, 

spreading kindness without limits and making a small difference to the lives of those most 

vulnerable in our communities.   

We would love your support   

We are having a drop off point at school reception on Wednesday 9th December – anything is 

appreciated no matter how small.  Please leave gifts un-wrapped to allow us to allocate to correct 

age groups.   

The iCare committee are on hand to answer any questions you might have, and we would love to 

speak to you if you are interested in  getting involved.  You can email icare@hcil.com   

 

Warmest Regards & Thank you in advance.  

 

Lisa Mackle  ( iCare  / St Peters Parent Committee ) 
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